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STATED COMMUNICATIONS: The Stated Communications shall be held at the George 

Washington Masonic National Memorial (GWMNM), Alexandria, Virginia on the second 

Thursday of each month with the additional Stated Communications for the observance of 

George Washington’s birthday on February 22, Saint John the Baptist Day on June 24, and the 

Installation of Officers on December 27. 

CALLED COMMUNICATIONS: As announced herein with the trestleboard. 

LODGE RITUAL SCHOOL: Conducted every Thursday at 7:00 PM unless otherwise noted in 

the trestleboard. All members are encouraged to attend. 

CATECHISM & EDUCATION SCHOOL: Every Thursday at 7:00 PM and every Saturday at 

10 AM unless otherwise noted in the trestleboard. 

Alexandria-Washington Lodge N0. 22 
Ancient Free & Accepted Masons 

101 Callahan Drive, Alexandria, VA. 22301 
Lodge Office: 703-549-9234      Webpage: aw22.org

Master’s Trestleboard 

Fraternal Greetings My Brethren,

Thank you to all those who were able to enjoy our virtual birthday 
celebrations honoring our own Illustrious Brother Washington. For those who 
might have missed the events they are available on our Facebook and YouTube 
pages. Have you taken a moment to review our new digital presence? During 
this period of social distancing, it is important for every member of the Craft to 
look closely at the tools they have at their disposal, and while they may not be 
the tools so often mentioned in our ritual, they cannot be overlooked, especially 
now. The road through our quarries is never without trials and tribulations and 
COVID-19 has sparked a bolder use of the keyboard and mouse alongside the 
square and compass. Your officers have been working diligently to produce 
educational and social events through digital means, and while we all pray that 
this pandemic will be over soon, we cannot ignore the reach a service like zoom 
provides in reconnecting us with members who cannot regularly attend lodge 
functions.

Due to a conflict, we will have to postpone our next edition of the 
Morgan Affair program until April. In the meantime, our Pre-Stated zoom will 
include a walkthrough of our newly designed website. Those who are able to 
participate will be the first members to see our new website take shape. We hope 
you are all as excited as we are to see this new piece of our Lodge history take 
shape.

With the Governor extending the 10-person maximum for the next two 
months, I must continue to request that our members DO NOT attend our 
monthly Stated in person but rather join us for our Zoom meeting starting at 
7:30 pm est. 

The Master’s Message 

March

Michael T. Huff
Worshipful Master

Esoteric Corner | March 8th, 7:00pm
Meeting by Zoom for all members 

PROGRAM | The Knights of the Holy Grail
by Rt. Wor. Donald McAndrews

STAY AT HOME STATED | March 11th, 7:30pm
Meeting by Zoom for all members | Officers in person only

PROGRAM | NEW Website Presentation
by Wor. Michael Huff

Beehive Discussion Group | March 13th, 10:00am
Meeting by Zoom for all members 

PROGRAM | Masonic Educational & other Materials
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PLEASE RSVP TO RESERVATIONS@AW22.ORG

SUGGESTED DONATION $10.00

From the Secretary’s Desk 

February 11th 2021

No Meal will be Served 
before the stated

due to social restrictions

Daniel E. Froggett, PM.                      Granville C. Canard  Jr.,PDDGM    
           Secretary                                                            Secretary Emeritus

Brethren—

We are now in the third month of the year and a few of you still owe 
dues.  I will be sending reminder notices. Please pay your dues. Also, remember 
to update the secretary with any contact information changes, including mailing 
address, email, and telephone numbers. 

At the February Stated Communication I shared some of the Lodge 
minutes from 110 years ago. Notable, among other things, in those minutes was 
a visit from the Brethren of Liberty Lodge in Massachusetts. At the George 
Washington Birthday Stated we participated in Constitution Lodge of Beverly, 
England’s, America Night. The fraternal links among our Lodges date to 1891. 
Bro. R.W. Padgett, a member of Constitution Lodge and a seagoing ship’s 
captain, found himself detained in Boston awaiting freight. He and another 
detained captain, another Mason, learned that it was the day of the Masonic 
Lodge meeting in Beverly, Massachusetts. From that lodge visit, the initial 
bonds were formed. A Past Master of Liberty, Wor. Bro. Charles Woodberry 
extended the link to Alexandria-Washington Lodge, noting that Beverley, 
England, home of Constitution, was near George Washington’s ancestral home 
at Sulgrave Manor.

Each of the Lodges’ minutes note various references to fraternal 
Masonic links forged in the early 1890s. Visits between individual members 
increased and many gifts were exchanged between the lodges. More formal 
exchange visits commenced in 1972 and for the next four decades a three-year 
exchange visit took place. After a brief respite, 2019 marked the return to 
tradition and the rekindling of friendships among the three lodges. Next year, we 
are scheduled to visit Constitution Lodge and planning with both Liberty and 
Constitution will begin soon! 

These relationships are endearing, but they require work. The Fraternal 
Relations Committee was revived in 2017 to ensure that AW22 reinvigorates old 
relationships and works on building more and greater bonds locally and around 
the world. The work of this committee needs assistance from the next generation 
of Masons. To keep our relationships strong, we must introduce each generation 
and assist them in exuding the fraternity we all hold dear. If you are interested in 
supporting the work of this important committee, please reach out to Rt. Wor. 
Mike Bible, the Committee’s Chair. 

Sincerely & Fraternally,
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Living Past Masters On The Rolls 

Trustees

1975 Donald M. Robey, PGM 
1976 James B. Stone 
1988 William A. Jones 
1991 Earl C. Million 
1992 Granville C. Canard, JR., PDDGM 
1995 George D. Seghers, PDDGM 
1996.         Mark W. Underwood, PDDGM 
1997 Walter L. Margeson, II 
1998 Philip J. Hays 
1999          Michael P. Bible, PDDGM 
2000 Terry L. Gigure 
2001 Brent N. Campbell 
2002 Daniel M. Clark 
2003 James M. Stevenson 

2004 Frank S. Skwirut 
2005 J.Thomas McMahan 
2006 Thomas G. Little 
2007 Robert G. Watkins, PDDGM 
2009 Heber C. Willis, III 
2011 John P. Olson
2012 Michael L. Bailey 
2013 Joshua D. Adler 
2014 Robert T. Weston 
2016 Stephen J. Pezzetti 
2017          Michael P. Bible, PDDGM
2018          Mark W. Underwood, PDDGM
2019 Nikola N. Nikolov
2020 Daniel E. Froggett

DENISLAV V. DANTEV ................................................................... Senior Warden

DAVID G. BELLA .............................................................................. Junior Warden

MICHAEL L. BAILEY, PM ........................................................................ Treasurer

DANIEL E. FROGGETT, PM ..................................................................... Secretary

GRANVILLE C. CANARD, PDDGM ……………………….… Secretary Emeritus

NELO A. HAMILTON, JR. ................................................................. Senior Deacon

PHILLIP A. SMART ............................................................................ Junior Deacon

PASCAL BUSSIERE .................................................................................... Chaplain

JONATHAN J. SUIDMAK ................................................................ Senior Steward

RONALD E. CRAFT .......................................................................... Junior Steward

DANIEL M. CLARK, PM .............................................................................. Marshal

SEAN P. O’SHEA ........................................................................................ Musician

PABLO A. ROCHA, PM ..................................................................................... Tiler

Craig Bogle | 2021
Daniel M. Clark, PM | 2022

Mark W. Underwood, PDDGM | 2023
Jeffrey W. C. Conn | 2024
James B. Stone, PM | 2025

Officers of Alexandria-Washington Lodge N0. 22 
Michael Thomas Huff, PM

Master
Cell Phone: 703-303-7951 E-Mail: master@aw22.org


